
Builders Club Partners,  

We have just finished an AMAZING weekend of ministry here in South Bismarck and it is largely due to your generosity. This was the first 
weekend that both Celebrate Grace and Legacy South met for the first me in the same building and it was AWESOME!  

Friday night at Celebrate Recovery we had over 55 people in a endance with amazing tes mony, fellowship, worship, and group mee ngs. 
God is working in this recovery ministry in a mighty way. On Sunday morning Legacy South had its first worship service at the new loca on 
with 52 people in a endance and an air of excitement all morning about what God is doing in our midst.  

Your generosity is directly responsible for helping this vision for ministry become reality. We cannot thank you enough for the generous 
dona ons. As we con nue in the renova on and construc on phase of the new building. We will be adding screens, sea ng, pla orm 
 pieces, ligh ng, and sound equipment.  

Even though we will be under construc on for several weeks to come we are already moving forward in ministry and God is at work in 
South Bismarck. Thank you for being a part of our support team. I pray that God will bless you in your ministries as he is blessing us in ours. 
Thank you again!  

In Christ <><  
Chris and Andy 


